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FEBRUARY 2025 UPDATES

This March marks our 1year anniversary of the start of deputation! Time has really
flown by. It is hard to express how good God has been to our family. | guess you
could say that He has done exceeding abundantly above all that we could've
asked or thought. We are currently at 67% promised support! Praise God!

Levi's birthday is March 1, so we began the month celebrating him turning 9 years
old. We were blessed to participate in 4 Missions Conferences, 4 Missions Sundays,
as well as 3 additional meetings. Our travels took us to five different states, and we
were truly blessed by the experiences. Some of our favorite family memories from
March were touring the Air and Space Museum in Virginia, spending the week
with friends in North Carolina, and having a roller skate birthday party for Levi with
friends and family.

However, the most special moment of March was witnessing a young lady give her
life to Christ at Philadelphia Baptist Chapel in North Carolina. There is no greater
Jjoy than seeing souls saved!

| had the chance to preach in a youth service at New Grace Baptist Church in
Tarboro, NC, pastored by Michael Barnett. It was superhero themed, and the kids
loved it! The pastor's teenage son, Wilson, organized the whole service, and he did
a wonderful job. It is so encouraging to see young people with a heart to serve
Jesus. Please pray for the Barnetts as they travel to Ireland in a few weeks on a
mission trip.
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It was a joy to take part in the Missions Rally at Vision Baptist Missions on March 27.
We are praying that more laborers will take heed to the call to take the Gospel to
the world.

__PRAYERREQUESTS = PRAISES o
e For health and safety | o« We're thankful that Levi had a fantastic birthday!

as we travel e This March marks one year on deputation—praise the
e That we will see Lord for His faithfulness!

more souls saved e Rejoicing over the young lady accepting Christ!
¢ That we will continue e Praise God—the doctors were able to remove all of

to gain support my sister’s skin cancer! Thank you for your prayers.

o We've reached 67% of our promised support!

WEBSITE

ReachingSouthAfrica.com
EMAIL

) Sending Church
SRPT ST URCH Southside Baptist Church, Knoxville, TN

Vision Baptist Missions PHONE
P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534 865-742-0478

Mi=sion Board/Suppore johnsons2southafrica@gmail.com




